The International Brotherhood of Magicians Ring #6
"The Delaware Valley Conjurer's Club"

Tuesday, October 30, 2001(mischief night!)
http://www.magictalk.com/dvce

Hello fellow conjurers,

WOW!!! That is the only way I can describe the magic we experienced this month! My eyes are still a
little "buggie".

We started out with an incredible close-up competition. 14, yes 14, contestants!!! Never have we had
such a great response. And to top it all off, everyone was excellent! I have no idea how you were able to
judge such a wide range of talent. But you did and here's the top three this year:

Ist Place: Francis Menotti
2nd Place: Eric Paul
3rd Place: James Bodine

Congratulations to all who participated and thanks to those of you that judged the festivities. Tt was a lot
of magic and I appreciate your patience in our new round-robin venue.

Well, the magic didn't stop there. On the 20th we had our annual public show and what a success it was!
We had a great turn-out, especially for the evening show. I think the nice weather hurt us for the after-

noon. The acts were great yet again!
It really amazes me how much talent we have in our club! We are extremely fortunate!

Thanks to all of you that helped and supported this show. I will have the numbers for you soon, but ei-
ther way, it was a real success!

This Month:

Another great meeting is planned for November! It is our annual stage/platform magic contest. If it is
anything like the close-up competition, you are in for some wonderful magic! We will be setting up the
lights and a sound system for this one. A tape player will be available, but bring your own CD player if
you need it.

Acts are limited to 12 minutes each. We won't be yanking anyone off, but just be considerate. The prizes
are big, Big, BIG!

Put your act together now and we'll see you on November 12th for another neck-to-neck race.

Also, Ed Hanisco will be doing our teach-a-trick segment. We are all looking forward to hearing from a
newer member of our club, but no newcomer to magic! Thanks Ed!

Club Business:

It has come to my attention from the home office, that many members are not International members. It
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